/
January 13, 1995V

State of New Mexico N
Oil Conservation Division ‘ g
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Gentlemen:

In regards to the informatiougg_K e San Isidro #5-15, the well was drilled as and
is considered to be\ “Tight Hole". “Please do not release any information
concerning this well Withotit The express written consent from Energy
Development Corporation. If you have any questions, please call me at (713)
750-7563.

Very truly yours

~=Gene H. Llr’ﬁ:on -

Supervisor, Production Accounting : P - R
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